
 
My response to the Inspectors letter is that there certainly should be additional 
hearings of the Core Strategy Examination, The District Council needs to be 
given some time to reassess and almost certainly reduce the quantum of 
housing it wishes to see in the Core Strategy. Surprisingly , so far there has 
been no public discussion whatsoever amongst councillors on this - no recall 
of the LDF subcommittee, no debate at Council.  
 
Councillor Chris Black 


